
Week of 4th May 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

It’s been lovely to hear from some of you these past few weeks! 
From reading poetry, to receiving cards in the post, to seeing re-
search on Mary Anning, to being amazed by some of your Viking 
boats, to hearing how well you’re coming along with your reading, 
to seeing a rainbow made by a garden hose, to so many other 
things, Mrs Cameron, Mrs Rees, Mrs Fox and myself have all en-
joyed seeing and hearing how you have been keeping busy. Please 
do continue sending messages and pictures via                            
office@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk and Mrs Cameron will reply as 
quickly as she can. Take care and sending big monster hugs! 

 

What I’ve been up to this past week… 

 

 

  

Going for walks, including along the Riverside Walk in Norwich. 
If you look carefully at this picture Mrs Cameron took, you 

might be able to see three eggs in the nest! 
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  Going for a bike ride with Mrs 
Cameron. This is the first time 
in many, many, many years she 

had ridden a bike, so we’re just 
testing it out on the pavement 

near her house! 

Soaking up the rays in 
the paddling pool. 
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Celebrating VE Day!  

I helped Mrs Cameron and her family colour in bunting and 
make scones and sausage rolls. In the afternoon, we had tea in 

the front garden and celebrated with some neighbours who 
were sat more than 2m away in their front gardens. 
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